
Please ensure you download pictures to see this newsletter. If you would 
like to view a PDF version, this will be made available on the SSCP 

website here. 
Has this newsletter been forwarded to you? 

Make sure you never miss this newsletter by signing up to receive them straight to 
your inbox. You can do so by clicking here. 

Safer Sleep Week - 11th-17th March 2024 
Safer Sleep Week is The Lullaby Trust’s national 
awareness campaign targeting anyone looking after a 
young baby. It aims to raise awareness of sudden infant 
death syndrome (SIDS) and the simple advice that 
reduces the risk of it occurring. The theme for this year’s 
Safer Sleep Week campaign is the safest place. For 
further information go to The Lullaby Trust's 
website here. 

Decision Making Responsibility Expectations in 
Multi-Agency Meetings 

The SSCP have produced brief guidance around 
decision making responsibility expectations in multi-
agency meetings. This includes things to remember 
as a professional attending multi-agency meetings, 
decision making at Child Protection Conferences and 
what happens when there is a difference in opinion. It 
can be found on our website here. 

https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/about-the-local-safeguarding-children-partnership/newsletters/
https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/about-the-local-safeguarding-children-partnership/newsletters/newsletter-sign-up/
https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/about-us/safer-sleep-week/
https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2024/03/Decision-making-multi-agency-responsibilities-v4.pdf


Domestic Abuse Training Slides 
Domestic Abuse Training Slides and Attendee Resource 
Slides have been developed by Solihull Council which 
cover the key objectives they would like to consistently 
be covered in training for domestic abuse. The slides 
can also be used as they are to deliver training, or can 

be used as a resource to review current training offers / add additional information 
to. Included on the slides and resource pack is an online feedback survey link. We 
would encourage all attendees to complete this survey so that the DA training offer 
in Solihull can continue to be reviewed, developed, and improved. More information 
can be found on the Solihull Council website here. 

WMVRP: Safety Planning for Extra-Familial Harm 
This training is designed for professionals engaging with 
those at risk of, or exposed to, community violence, 
exploitation and trafficking. This may include youth 
workers, youth offending practitioners, health workers, 
educators, support services, police and social 
care. There are dates available in March, April, May, June and September. For more 
information on this training and to book your place, go to WMVRP Funded | 
Eventbrite 

If you have any comments or suggestions for the SSCP Newsletter, please email: 
sscp@solihull.gov.uk 
For more useful information, advice and guidance, please 
visit https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/ 
To access multi-agency training provided by the SSCP, please 
visit https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx 

https://www.solihull.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-03/domestic-abue-training-slides.pptx
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-03/DA-training-attendee-resource-slides.pptx
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-03/DA-training-attendee-resource-slides.pptx
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/crime-and-safety/Information-for-professionals
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/wmvrp-funded-775339
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/wmvrp-funded-775339
mailto:sscp@solihull.gov.uk
https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/
https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx



